
 

 

 

Forest School – Week 6 

 

We had another great week at Forest School! We shared the story of the Gruffalo by Julia 

Donaldson and went looking for the characters that were hiding around the forest. 

 

                          

Can you see where the animals are hiding? 
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We paid a visit to the mud kitchen 

to make some of the foods that 

were in the story.  

We then went to the tools area and used a bow-saw! We had to make sure we followed the rules to 

keep safe. We used a glove and held the saw carefully to cut a wood cookie. We then decorated our 

wood cookies.  


